

One Team, All In: United in Purpose, Rooted in Respect

Weekly Bulletin: October 3, 2025

Calendar of Events All Sporting Events are updated at Sharon Springs.org under Athletics (www.ScheduleGalaxy.com)

(www.scheduleGalaxy.com	1)
Friday, October 3, 2025	
K-2 Trip to Ellms Farm	8:15 am
Girl Scout Meeting - Atrium	3:00 pm
Monday, October, 6, 2025	1
SAT Test	8:00 am
Board of Education Meeting – Library	6:00 pm
Tuesday, October 7, 2025	1
Part./Gov't Classes to Schoharie County	Courthouse
	12:00 Noon
Thursday, October 9, 2025	
Class of 2027 Harvest Dinner	4:30 pm
PTO Meeting – Library	5:30 pm
Friday, October 10, 2025	1
Emergency Early Dismissal Drill – 15 M	linutes Early
Monday, October 13, 2025	-
Columbus Day – School Closed	
Tuesday, October 14, 2025	
Section 4 SAAC Meeting	8:00 am
PSAT Registration	8:45 am
Friday, October 17, 2025	
Grade 3 to Herkimer Diamond Mines	9:30 am
Annual Poetry Festival	9:30 am
Kindergarten to the Firehouse	10:00am
Monday, October 20, 2025	
PSAT Test	12:00 Noon
Monday, October 27, 2025	
Financial Aid Night	5:00 pm
Wednesday, October 29, 2025	
FMCC Rep Visit	12:00 Noon
Friday, October 31, 2025	
PTO Trunk or Treat – School Driveway	5:00 pm
Monday, November 3, 2025	
ASVAB Testing	12:15pm
Tuesday, November 4, 2025	
Class - £2026 Elastian Nialt Chialan Di	DO 4.00

Class of 2026 Election Night Chicken BBQ 4:00 pm

Principal's Message

As we reach the mid-point of the first marking period, this is an ideal time to check in on your child's academic progress. We encourage all parents and guardians of students in grades 6–12 to sit down with your child and have them log into Schoology to review their grades in each of their courses. This quick check-in can be a powerful way to start conversations about effort, organization, and next steps for success.

If you have any questions or concerns about specific courses or assignments, please don't hesitate to reach out directly to your child's teachers. You can message teachers through Schoology, find their email addresses on our district website at www.sharonsprings.org, or, of course, call (518) 284 2266.

As we take this moment to reflect, I also want to thank you for your continued partnership and support. The first five weeks of school have gone very well. Our cell phone policy has been followed with great consistency, and our students have demonstrated excellent behavior—both of which have allowed our educators to stay focused on what matters most: each student's learning and success.

In the coming weeks, we will continue practicing our emergency drills to ensure that all students and staff are well-prepared and confident in our safety procedures.

Overall, it has been a great start to the school year, and I am proud of the positive momentum across our school community. Thank you for your ongoing support in making Sharon Springs Central School a place where students thrive: One Team, All In!

YEARBOOKS! YEARBOOKS! YEARBOOKS!

The yearbook staff and advisors are trying to empty out our old inventory! We will have yearbooks at the bonfire for sale by "donation". Whatever you are willing to give for a past yearbook is appreciated. If you would like a particular year, please email both Mrs. Field and Mrs. Korona, and if we have it in stock, we will make sure it is there for you! These make great gifts for alumni!

jfield@sharonsprings.org, rkorona@sharonsprings.org



The Class of 2027 will be hosting the annual Harvest Dinner on **Thursday, October 9th, from 4:30 - 6:30 pm**. This year, we will be serving pulled pork along with salt potatoes, coleslaw, baked beans, a roll, and a dessert. The cost will be \$12 for adults and \$11 for students and senior citizens. If you would like to purchase tickets, simply see a junior or visit the front desk! Join us for a night of good food and fun!

SSCS After School Program

This year's After School Program begins on **Monday October 6th, 2025** for students in grades K-6

If you have any questions, please contact the ASP Coordinator, Valerie Ducharme

Office: 518.284.2266

vducharme@sharonsprings.org

SSCS Clay Target Team

FALL 2025 NYS High School Clay Target League Competition started on Saturday September 27th.

This season we are in Class 1A Conference 12.

The schools that are in our conference are: Pioneer High School, Morristown Central High School, Livonia High School, and Monticello High School The kids did an amazing job, some hitting their personal best. **Overall Team Standing:**

#1 Pioneer High School with 1018.00

#2 Sharon Springs Central with 826.00

#3 Morristown Central High School with 633.50

#4 Livonia High School with 627.00

#5 Monticello High School with 550.50

Top 100 Overall Average (this is out of 3,000+ kids in the entire state)- #58 Sean Shults 23.00

Top 25 Males in our 5 - school conference- #6 Sean Shults 23.00

Top 25 Females in our 5 - school conference- #4 Ava Bissonette 20.00

25 Straight (perfect score)- Hunter Bolster 25/25

Next Competition: OCTOBER 4 – COMPETITION WEEK 2 SCORED SHOOT @ 8:30AM

We are part of the New York State High School Clay Target League, and part of the USA Clay Target League. The league promotes a safe and enjoyable environment for students to participate in the sport of trap, allowing them to develop skills that can last a lifetime. It is designed for students of all backgrounds and abilities, emphasizing safety and community involvement. This sport is open to ages 12 to 18 who participate in either Public or Home School

Interested in finding out more about the team check us out on Facebook: SSCS Clay Target Team or on YouTube: www.youtube.com/@SSCSclaytarget or by stopping by our home base Sprout Brook at 1364 State Highway 163 Canajoharie.

Community Focus

A service to the Sharon Springs Community

Weekly Bulletin Submissions

SSCS will continue to produce this document each week as a service to the SSCS community. Similar to last year, classified ads, such as advertisements for the sale of items, help wanted ads, etc., will no longer be accepted. Advertisements will only be accepted if it relates to a potential educational benefit for our students or it has the potential to benefit the Sharon Springs community. SSCS reserves the right to edit any submission. For consideration, please email by 3:00 p.m. on Tuesdays to weeklybulletin@sharonsprings.org.